
Saint Luke Serbian Orthodox Church invites you to the 2025 New to You Spring Sale! Join our church 
community for a day of shopping new and nearly new items.  All proceeds benefit Saint Luke Serbian 
Orthodox Church. 

FAQs for our Shoppers: 

1. Early birds are not welcome!  
The New to You Spring Sale will open its doors for the first time at 9AM on Saturday, April 26th. Both 
members of the parish and the public will get the same chance to purchase the best items. No early 
birds, no exemptions! 

2. All Sales are Final! 
No returns, no exchanges, no exemptions! 

3. Same Day Pick-Up Only 
Should your purchase(s) require a few extra helping hands or a larger vehicle to transport, you must 
pay for your item prior to leaving the sale initially, and return to pick-up your purchases by 5PM on the 
day of the sale (April 26th). All remaining purchases will be donated to charity. 

4. Holds for 1 Hour Only 
Items will only be held without purchase for only 1 hour before being returned to the shopping 
merchandise. A tag with your name and time will be placed on your item and it may be set aside for only 
1 hour before the tag is removed and it is up for grabs! 

5. CASH, CREDIT, or CHECK 
Cash, all major credit cards, and check are acceptable forms of payment.  

6. RAIN or SHINE! 
The New to You Spring Sale will take place inside Saint Luke Serbian Orthodox Church from 9AM to 
4PM located at 10660 River Road, Potomac, 20854, regardless of the weather.  

For more information about the New to You Sale, please e-mail newtoyou@svluka.org.
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